
CASE STATUS 

APRIL 21, 2015 

ALAMEDA BELT LINE  

1925 SHERMAN STREET, ALAMEDA, CA 

RO0002487 

 

 

The California Department of Toxic Substances Control is designated the lead regulatory agency for this 
site as described in a determination dated March 4, 2015.  Alameda County Environmental Health does 
not anticipate being involved in future regulatory oversight for this site.  In order to view the current 
case file for this site.  Please search for the site on the Envirostor website 
(http://www.envirostor.dtsc.ca.gov/public) 


